Upcoming Dates

· Do This in Memory of Me - Sunday 11th February in Christ the King at 12.00noon

· Internet Safety Week 5th – 9th February

· Superhero Day – Friday 9th February

· Bee Safe – Tuesday 20th Year 7 Only 

· Boys Indoor Football Thursday 1st February Station Centre Omagh

· Girls Indoor Football Wednesday 21st February Station Centre Omagh

· Playgroup Committee – Meeting first Wednesday of every month at 7.30pm.  

After School Clubs

After School Clubs will commence week beginning Monday 15th January.

Monday
Music with Donal Gormley



2.30pm to 3.00pm P1-P2



3.05pm to 3.35pm P3-P7

Wednesday
P6 After School Club

Thursday
Core NI with Gary Wallace



2.00pm to 3.00pm P1-P2



3.00pm to 4.00pm P3-P7

Holidays
Children will finish on Friday 9th February for Mid-Term Break.  Children will return to school on Monday 19th February.
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Principal Awards - Well done to all the award winners this month who received a Principal’s Award for all their hard earned work.
	Year
	Pupil
	Achievement

	1 
	Brogan Fox
	Working hard on her numbers 1-10, naming and sequencing

	2 & 3
	Peter Mc Cullagh
	Work hard in all areas of the curriculum in P2.

	4 & 5
	Eunan Heaney
	Writing interesting sentences and giving his best across the curriculum.

	6 & 7
	Aoibheann Kelly
	Always having a positive work ethos and having exemplary behaviour.


Congratulations to all the Mathletics, ReadingEggs and Lexia winners.  Almost all children in the school received a certificate.  Keep this up!

Attendance
A great start to a new calendar year with those who achieved full attendance.  We hope you are all remembering the pointers that our EWO stressed on her recent visit with the importance of school attendance.  Reminder: If your child arrives at school after 9.15am, they will be marked late on the register

School Door Entry
For child protection purposes there is a time lock on the main door when entering the school.  No child is permitted to school before 8.55am unless they are availing of the Breakfast Club.  This is available from 8.00am to 8.55am at a cost of £1 per child per day.  As part of breakfast club policy parents are required to sign your child in each day.

St Brigid’s Day Celebrations
Thank you to everyone who attended the St Brigid’s Cross making on Wednesday and to those who brought along rushes.  You made this occasion very special and particular to all the grandparents who were present for the celebration of Grandparents Day.  

Catholic School Weeks
We would like to congratulate all the children on their attendance and contribution towards the masses and in-school activities to celebrate Catholic School Week.

Coffee Morning

Thank you to everyone who attended the PTA Coffee morning following Mass on Sunday 28th January.  There was a very successful turnout, thank you to the PTA for organising and assisting with the event.  A total of £460 was raised.  Thank you for your continued support.

Clothes Collection

Thank you to all of you who de-cluttered your wardrobes prior to Christmas of any unwanted clothing, a total of £124.80 was raised.  

Credit Union Quiz
Well done to Calum, Lorcan, Jakub,Neamh, Carla, Broná & Ethan who represented our school brilliantly in the recent quiz.

Irish Language Class
We have been very fortunate to continue with Irish Language sessions with Momháine McKeegan each Monday afternoon for Years 3-4 and Years 5-7.  This a great opportunity for pupils to learn their native language. 

Internet Safety Week
Monday 5th to Friday 9th February is Internet Safety Week. 

	To highlight eSafety/personal safety for children we are asking them to dress in red or as a superhero on Friday 9th of February.

Bee Safe
You want your child to be able to use their own initiative if they ever find themselves in a hazardous situation.  “Bee Safe” is designed to give children the knowledge and skills to stay safe.  Our Year 7’s are invited to attend an event in Omagh Lesiure Centre on Tuesday 20th February.  

Girls Indoor Football

There will be an indoor football competition taking place on Wednesday 21st February in the Station Centre Omagh for the Year 4-7 girls.  This competition is run by Cumann na mBunscol. 

Swimming 
Last Thursday saw the first of this year’s swimming programme for the years 5-7.  This will continue for a further 14 weeks.  Swimming is a vital part of the curriculum and all children must attend.  Please ensure that you have paid the cost as specified in the letter issued to parents on 15th January.  Remember to bring full swimming gear on Thursday’s.

Killyclogher GAA Fundamentals
GAA Fundamentals continues on Friday’s.  Children will be coached by Gary Wallace.  Please remember to send suitable footwear on Fridays.




Dinner Money

The cost of dinner is £2.60 which we would ask to be paid each Monday. Please put money in a clearly labelled envelope so as to avoid any confusion.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club will be continuing this year and is open daily from 8.00am to 8.55am at a cost of £1.00.

Wrap-Around Care

Please see table below of associated costs and breakdown of activities. Please note Wrap-Around Care will end at 4pm on a Friday. 

	Breakfast Club 8am-9am

Pupils Yrs 1-7
	Early Years

Club

2-3pm Yr 1& Yr 2)
	Afterschool Club 3.00pm-4.00pm
	Afterschool Care 4.00pm-5.30pm



	£1.00 Daily


	£2.00 Daily
	£2.00

(Free on afterschool club day)
	£3.00 Daily


Outstanding Money

If you have any outstanding monies, please ensure these are paid up to date at your earliest convenience.  Please contact the office if payment plan needs to be put in place.

Nut Free School – All children are reminded not to bring any food that may contain nuts to reduce the risk of cross contamination with those who may have food intolerances.
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